

Grow La Crosse Request to be included in Park Board Meeting

Federal EIN number: 47-0992006

Hello City Park Board,

We would like to attend your May meeting to request having alcohol at an event that we would like to hold at Myrick Park Center on July 26^{th} , 2018. This would be a fundraiser to support our mission.

Your support of our mission will help to ensure nearly 1800 children in our community will reap the benefits of hands-on garden education. Children who garden eat more fruit and vegetables and learn from an early age to appreciate healthy food and the work that goes into growing them. We can only hope our efforts to engage children in the value of healthy eating will help to decrease the instance of childhood obesity and diabetes in our community.

If you are interested in learning more about Grow La Crosse and our school garden and farm camp programs, we invite you to visit our website at www.growlacrosse.org.

Grow La Crosse is a charitable organization as recognized by the IRS as tax-exempt under Section 501(c)(3).

With gratitude and appreciation,

Jamie O'Neill

Executive Director Grow La Crosse